January 12, 2017

S. Dennis Blunt Chair

John G. Davies President & CEO

William E. Balhoff Vice Chair

Annette D. Barton Secretary

Francis C. Jumonville Jr.
Treasurer

C. Kris Kirkpatrick Past Chair

Mary Terrell Joseph At Large

B. Eugene Berry, MD

Mark C. Drennen

Donna D. Fraiche

Perry J. Franklin

Rose J. Hudson

Raymond A. Jetson

Kevin F. Knobloch

John B. Noland Jr.

R. Ryland Percy III

Jeffrey S. Zehnder

Mr. Neil Biltstein

1S450 Summit, Suite 185

Oakbrook Terrace, Illinois 60181

Dear Mr. Biltstein:

On behalf of the Baton Rouge Area Foundation, thank you for your gift of \$5,000 received on October 11, 2016. As requested, we deposited your gift into the Louisiana Flood Relief Fund. Thank you for supporting the Baton Rouge Area Foundation's efforts to enhance our community.

As you know, the Internal Revenue Service requires that we advise you that no goods or services have been provided by the Baton Rouge Area Foundation in consideration of this gift. The Baton Rouge Area Foundation is an organization described by I.R.C. Section 501(c)(3) as a nonprofit organization that is exempt from federal income tax and to which contributions may be tax deductible in whole or in part as a charitable contribution. Please consult with your tax advisor to determine whether and to the extent to which your donation may be deductible. For your records, the Foundation's federal tax identification number is 72-6030391.

Sincerely,

Lois A. Smyth

Donor Services Program Officer

100 North Street Suite 900 Baton Rouge Louisiana 70802

phone: 225-387-6126 fax: 225-387-6153 braf.org is 72-6030391.

from rederal income my and to which contributions may be tax accusable in whole or in part as a charitable contribution. Please consult with your tax adviso to determine whether and to the extent to which your donation may be deductible. For your recent, the Foundation's federal tax identification number